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  Vienna, December 9th, 2020 
 
 
Dear President Qiu, 
 
It was with great pleasure that I learned of the 110th anniversary of Tsinghua University next year. Please allow 
me to congratulate you and all staff and students at Tsinghua University most warmly both on my behalf and on 
behalf of the University of Vienna on this significant milestone. 
 
Since its founding in 1911, Tsinghua University has become one of the most prestigious institutions of higher 
education in the world. Now, on the occasion of the 110th anniversary, you can look back with pride on many 
thriving years of academic and institutional achievements. May Tsinghua University have an even brighter 
future, with many more years of excellence and success to come. 
 
We greatly value our long-standing ties with Tsinghua University and look forward to continuing our productive 
cooperation in the years ahead. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Heinz W. Engl 
 
 


